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April 1, 2008

Darlene Standley, Chief
Utilities Division

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37243-0505

RE: Docket No. 08-00021
Dear Ms. Standley:

Per your letter dated March 26, 2008, enclosed are an original and twelve (12) written copies of
our responses to your questions pertaining to the above referenced Docket.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 304-325-1688.

Sincerely,
Frontier Communications of Tennessee, LLC

T Rela D

Angela McCall
Manager — Government & External Affairs
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COMMUNICATIONS SOLUTIONS

Docket No. 08-00021
Response to TRA letter dated March 26, 2008

1.

The revenue impact of the proposed Directory Assistance tariff, including calculations
such as billing unit forecasts.

Response: An analysis of the number of customers contacting the Director Assistance
Operator for the months of January, February, and March 2007, was
performed. That analysis indicated a monthly average of 50,287 calls to the
DA Operator were made. Taking into account the 2 call allowance, this was
reduced to an average of 12,236 calls per month to the DA Operator. With the
proposed rate of $0.95 per call to the DA Operator after the 2-call allowance,
this equates to an estimated revenue of $139,490.

A copy of the public notices, including the date issued and the type of notification (e.g.
newspaper of direct mail).

Response: A bill message was placed on customer invoices starting January 15, 2008 and
running until March 15, 2008. The message included is restated below:

**x*k*Important Message for Tennessee Customers*****

Beginning March 15, 2008, customers calling Directory Assistance will be
allowed two free calls to the Directory Assistance Operator per billing
period and then will be charged a rate of $0.95 per call. A maximum of
two telephone numbers may be requested with each call to the Directory
Assistance Operator.

An explanation of why the proposed tariff does not include exemptions for individuals 65
and older which are present in similar Directory Assistance tariffs for companies such as
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc., d/b/a AT&T Tennessee and United Telephone
Southeast, Inc.; d/b/a Embarg.

Response: Frontier included a substantial list whereby customers would be exempt from
DA charges. It was felt by including the handicapped exemption for visual
and/or physical impairment, the age exemption would not be a factor.



